
We are raising money for Children in Need!

Children are invited to wear an item of spotty clothing along with 
their school uniform on Friday 15th November. 

Children in Need is such a worthy cause and as a school, we would 
like to raise as much money as possible to help. 

Donations can be made on the day via ParentPay, as little as 50p 
can help!

As always, we appreciate your continued support. 


